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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Nickalus  Holmes
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 2:46 PM
To: Doug Wright
Subject: RE: 2018 TYSP Review - Gulf Confidential Document Request

Good Morning Doug 
 
Per your request DN 03747‐2018 will be returned to GPC.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Nickalus Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399‐0850 
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us 
850‐413‐6760 
 

From: Doug Wright  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 2:44 PM 
To: Nickalus Holmes 
Cc: Takira Thompson; Devlin Higgins; Bill McNulty; Phillip Ellis 
Subject: 2018 TYSP Review - Gulf Confidential Document Request 
 
Hi Nick, 
 
Please return all confidential documents with Document No. 03747-2018 to Gulf Power Company. Let me 
know if you need anything else from me. Thanks! 
 
 
Douglas Wright 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Engineering 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
Office: (850) 413-6682 
Fax: (850) 413-6683 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 




